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21 Sep 2024

INVITATION LETTER

Dear Dr. Peng Guo,

Thank you very much for registering for the 18th East Asia-Pacific Conference on Structural Engineering and
Construction (EASEC-18).

On behalf of the EASEC-18 organizing committee, | would like to cordially invite you to attend our conference,
which will be held on 13-15 November 2024 at the Shangri-La Hotel Chiang Mai, Chiang Mai, Thailand.

Should you require a visa to visit Thailand, this letter also serves as our official invitation for your visa
application purpose.

We look forward to seeing you at the conference soon.

Sincerely,

-
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Prof. Somnuk Tangtermsirikul

Chair of the EASEC-18 organizing committee
School of Civil Engineering and Technology
Sirindhorn International Institute of Technology
Thammasat University, Thailand
easecl8@siit.tu.ac.th



